
KEYSTONE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
District Administration

86 Administration Drive, Mill Hall, PA 17751
Phone:  (570) 893-4900 x 2115 • Fax: (570) 893-4923
Web:  www.kcsd.k12.pa.us

Dear Keystone Central Families,

We hope this letter finds you safe and well. This letter is to inform you of the Keystone Exam testing
requirements that will impact students who are currently enrolled in a Keystone trigger course
(English 10, Biology and Algebra 1) during the Fall 2022 semester. Students enrolled in a Keystone
trigger course complete the exam toward the end of their course enrollment.

The initial window for testing is January 4-18, 2023. At this time, the Department of Education
has not made any provisions for remote testing, so all students will need to attend in-person testing
sessions.

Please refer to your student’s home school website for building specific time schedules and
testing updates

*Virtual Academy students will  report to the guidance office on their assigned testing days no later
than 8:15am to receive their testing location.  Virtual Academy students can arrange to be picked
up after their testing session has ended for the day or remain at school and work in the cyber room.

Below is the tentative schedule:

Keystone Exam Tests Testing Dates

Literature 10 grade Keystone Exam January 4-5

Biology Keystone Exam January 9-10

Algebra 1 Keystone Exam January 12-13

We will continue to communicate any updated information in regards to  Keystone exam testing as it
becomes available to us. Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through
meeting the state requirements.

Sincerely,
Justin Evey, District Assessment Coordinator
Megan Hull, Director of Curriculum and Innovation


